

WEEKLY BULLETIN 24 October 2018 Volume 59 - Issue 17





Pres Craig Saunders DG Margaret Hassall

Bulletin editors: Yvonne Young and Issa Shalhoub

AG PDG Glenn Wran

Wran RI Pres Barry Rassin
Club's Website and Club's Facebook

OCTOBER IS ROTARY'S ECONOMIC AND COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT MONTH

Tonight: Monica Mudge, Take 3 For the Sea Environmental Campaign Introduction: Dale Wilford Vote of Thanks: Mikael Smith Fellowship: Rhondda Purtell and a volunteer

Future Programs:

NOVEMBER IS ROTARY'S FOUNDATION MONTH

5 Nov: members to help at the Golf Club with the

Calcutta, from 4:00pm

6 Nov: à à à NO MEETING B B B

13 Nov: TBA

Introduction: Ian Tibbles Vote of Thanks: Dale Wilford

Fellowship: Trevor Schofield and Issa Shalhoub

20 Nov: TBA

Introduction: Glenn Wran Vote of Thanks: Phil Brown

Fellowship: Judith Sloan and Leonie Smith

27 Nov: TBA

Introduction: Murry Conran Vote of Thanks: Clive Cross

Fellowship: Mikael Smith and Ian Tibbles

Club's Calendar		
5 Nov	Mon	Calcutta Night, Golf Club
6 Nov	Tues	NO MEETING
17 Nov	Sat	Relay For Life -12hours
	9 to 9	Civic Centre
17 Nov	Sat	Jumping Castle Civic Centre
2 Dec	Sun	Festival of Disabilities
25 Dec	Tues	No Meeting
1 Jan	Tues	No Meeting
8 Jan	Tues	Rotary Park
15 Jan	Tues	Dinner at the Gregorys

BIRTHDAYS: None this week.
ANNIVERSARIES:
30 Oct; Jo and Warren Jones.

DECEMBER IS ROTARY'S DISEASE PREVENTION AND TREATMENT MONTH

25 Dec; NO Meeting 1 Jan: NO meeting 8 Jan; Rotary Park

15 Jan; Dinner at the Gregorys

PLEASE NOTIFY apologies and guests to **Ed Zonneveldt** on 0407 958 516, <u>edzonneveldt1@optusnet.com.au</u> by no later than 12 noon on Tuesday.

Meeting's Report; 23 October 2018

President Craig Saunders welcomed all and guest Gareth Davies, formerly from RC of Holbrook.

- Thank you, Tony Fondacaro for organising the FabFour social.
- Relay For Life, 17 Nov, please join the Rotary Rascals and or help with the Jumping Castle.
- **Men Of League; Ron Coote** would like us to be involved to assist in up and running the program again, by running events with Ron's help and share the profit 50/50.

PE Stephen Hladio toasted the RC of South Wales.

PDG Glenn Wran spoke on the recent Polio outbreaks.

PP Rob Powell talked about our involvement with the Calcutta, Rob thanked the volunteers; **Clive Cross, Genelle and Tim Gregory, Bill Harris, Brian Johnson and Ed Zonneveldt**.

- need helpers at the Golf Club on Monday 5 Nov from 4:00pm
- 30% of tickets sale goes to local charities through our Club.

Raffle winner; Rob Powell.

New Member Talk was delivered by **Judith Sloan**, born and raised till was 16 in Brisbane, then moved to Byron Bay where Judith learnt to surf.

Judith then moved to Sydney, Coffs Harbour, Sydney to be close to her sister, then Central Coast where she got a job with a Law firm, lost her father and moved back to Sydney to live close to her siblings and joined a legal firm.

Judith met her ex-husband, had two sons after 17 years met Bob and after the divorce Judith and Bob married. They had outback safaris, moved to Hornsby in 2000 while holidaying down our area they bought a property. After a trip around Australia they moved to Narrawallee, they both started a cleaning business and after 14 years Judith retired two years ago.

Judith made lots of friends and is involved with Meals on Wheels, bushwalking, is the secretary of the Show Society and now is a Rotarian.





End of Report.



Do we have your WWCC number and expiry date?

Do you need to apply to get your WWCC number? Please see Issa.

Thank you to the members who have acted in getting a number and an expiry date.

lan Tibbles volunteered to remove the Rotary Park cleaning signs as we no longer clean the BBQs. **Thank You lan** for removing them.

Last year and this year's Bulletin are online through our Club's website.

Members details are on the Club's website,
please check for any errors; phone numbers, email address ...

Do you know of a suitable guest speaker? Please advise Bernard Jones.

Club Toast: "Good food, good fellowship and the privilege to serve."